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NORTHERN LIGHTS WOUND WORKSHOP
The Northern Lights Wound Workshop is the leading scientific workshop for advancing the 

knowledge of the utility of fish skin grafts for managing chronic wounds and lower 
extremity injuries. The scientific workshop entry is competition-based. 

The exchange of ideas is fostered between selected participants during this event, where 
attendees present their findings. Interested in participating? Register today!

The deadline of submission is November 15th, 2024

The Northern Lights Wound Workshop is focused on connecting peers of providers 
with focus on the clinical application of fish skin grafts.

Note: Case study submissions will be blindly reviewed by a panel of experts 
within the field of surgical and burn injuries. Government employees are not 

eligible to participate in the workshop without prior written approval.


